
To: Whom It May Concern

Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Tonya Harris. I am the CEO and founder of A.W.E.mazing Enrichment Center
which is a nonprofit organization seeking tax exempt status through the IRS.

1/36 boys and 2/252 girls are diagnosed with autism in Georgia according to the CDC. Within
the State of Georgia 1/36 children are diagnosed with autism. Many of these children are
unable to attend after school programs due to their disability; leaving parents with hardships of
becoming unemployed.

I am writing to invite you to consider sponsoring our therapeutic after school and tutoring
program for the A.W.E.mazing Enrichment Center that will be starting up in 2025. Our program
will provide a safe and supportive environment for children with autism to learn, grow, and
thrive. We will offer a variety of activities, including social skills groups, sensory integration
therapy, ABA therapy sessions, STEAM and adaptive physical education.

Your sponsorship would help us to provide these vital services to our community. Our goal is to
reach 25,000. In return, we would be happy to offer the following recognition opportunities
which would include the following packages.

Bronze Package:
$1,000
Logo placement on our website and social media channels, and an invitation to our upcoming
Black Tie Event for Autism.

Silver Package:
$ 2,000
Recognition at our annual fundraising event, logo placement on our website and social media
channels, and an invitation to three free events of your choosing.



Gold Package
$ 3,000

A special thank-you message on our donor wall, logo placement on our website and social
media channels and recognition at our annual fundraising event and a free advertising Ad in our
souvenir journal. All payments can be zelle to our organization: Zelle:
tharris@awemazingenrichmentcenter.org Or you can visit our website at:
www.awemazingenrichmentcenter.org

Other donations: please give what you can to support our cause. A Gift from us to you.

By supporting our after school autism program, you would be making a real difference in the
lives of children with autism and their families. Your contribution would help us to:

- Provide scholarships to families who cannot afford our services
- Hire additional staff to reduce our waiting list
- Expand our programs to reach even more children in our community

If you are interested in learning more about our sponsorship opportunities, please do not
hesitate to contact us!. I would be delighted to discuss this further with you.

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of
children with autism!

Sincerely,

Tonya Harris-CEO/Founder
awemazingenrichmentcenter.org

mailto:tharris@awemazingenrichmentcenter.org

